SOUTH AFRICAN PROFESSIONAL Krugersdorp Office area E 11 664 8655 admin@nftc

31 Voortrekker Road Mindalore Krugersdorp Office area B 011 664 8655 admin@pftc.co.za www.pftc.co.za

PO Box 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 04 VII 2017

NEWSLETTER NO 68 OF 2017 FREE MODERATOR TRAINING WORKSHOP – DURBAN, KWA-ZULU NATAL

Good day Training Providers

Please take note that the PFTC would like to present a Free Moderator Training Workshop in Durban in Kwa-Zulu Natal. Bookings will be on a first come first serve basis. (20 seats currently available). So if you are interested in becoming a Moderator or attending the Moderator Workshop please put your name on the booking list by sending an email to etga@pftc.co.za.

Once we have a confirmed list of interested individuals, arrangements will be made and a date and venue will be supplied.

We are inviting all experienced Assessors who would like to become Moderators with the PFTC, to attend a free workshop. Also welcome to attend, are any existing Moderators who would like to do a refresher workshop. (This is highly recommended for all moderators)

Requirements to qualify for the free moderator workshop:

- 1. 2 years active experience as an Assessor of firearm unit standards
- 2. PFTC Grading shoot successfully completed
- 3. Ethics Workshop completed (if you have not completed this yet, please book the first available workshop close to you and get it done)
- 4. Candidates must be in the employ of a PFTC accredited training provider.
- 5. Candidates must be a registered assessor with the PFTC for longer than 1 year.

On successful completion of the workshop you will be registered as a PFTC Moderator

Kind regards,



Louis Van Zyl
Head of Department
Quality Assurance
Telephone: 011 664 8655
Fax: 086 517 0541
Website: www.pftc.co.za
E mail: louisvz@pftc.co.za
31 Voortrekker Road, Mindalore, 1739
PO Box 1109, Paardekraal, 1752